
NJSSAN Spring Luncheon Announcement
In effort to slow the spread of the Coronavirus and protect those who are most
vulnerable, The Arc of New Jersey has instituted precautionary measures.
All in-person events and meetings have been cancelled, postponed, or moved
to an online platform.
 
The 15th Annual NJSSAN Spring Into Action Luncheon
scheduled for April 18, 2020 at the Imperia in Somerset will
be postponed.

The new date for the event is Saturday, June 20, 2020.
 
We appreciate your patience as we navigate this challenging situation.
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